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24rd February 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

To celebrate World Book Day on Thursday 2nd March, children are 

expected to bring in a favourite reading book and are invited to wear 

their favourite PJs.  Staff will also be joining in! 

 

We are also holding a range of fantastic learning opportunities throughout the day to inspire 

our children and some of our KS2 children (Years 3 and 4 will visit on the 9th) will have the 

opportunity to go into Nottingham to have a workshop at Waterstones before receiving their 

own book!  

Challenge – Please help us to complete the Snape Wood Primary 

School’s Reading Survey. Please fill it in on your child’s behalf, or 

allow your older children to complete it themselves.   

After completion, you will be entered into a prize draw 

Click the image, or you can follow the link below 

https://forms.office.com/e/cA81mfn9GL  

 

Please join us for a read and a tea at the school bus at the end of the day.  

We look forward to welcoming you all,  

Best wishes, 

 

Mr Wright and the Snape Wood Team 

http://www.snapewood.nottingham.sch.uk/
https://forms.office.com/e/cA81mfn9GL
https://forms.office.com/e/cA81mfn9GL

